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Barron Road remains closed

Saturday, March 12, 2016
Posted by Bobby Herring - (318) 422-9281

Caddo deputies were still conducting rescue operations in the Barron Road area yesterday evening. At this time
parts of Barron Road is still underwater and will remain closed. As a reminder, please observe all barricades. 


